
 

 

 
DATE: March 10, 2021 
 
TO:  Depot Network 
 
RE:  Unregistered Container - Starbucks Lemonade 2X Concentrate 
 
 
Attention depot operators and staff, 

This notice is to remind you that Starbucks Lemonade 2X (1.5 Litre, tetra-brik) containers are not 
registered as beverage containers with the BCMB and not eligible for a refund. They look very 
similar to another Starbucks Lemonade product that is registered in the system; however, it is 
important to note that these are a concentrate. Please ensure that you communicate with your 
customers that this product is not eligible for refund since it is a concentrate and not a ready-to-
serve beverage. These containers must be recycled through their local municipal recycling 
programs. See pictures below for reference: 

 



 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please direct them to info@bcmb.ab.ca. 
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